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11th October 2023 

 

Year 6 – Dance Workshop 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have booked an amazing dance workshop based on the 1940s dance: the lindy 

hop. This will pull links from across the curriculum (PE, Music, History and English) and will consolidate our Conflict 

topic. 

 

This workshop will run throughout the day on Thursday 7th December 2023 at both sites and will be hosted by a 

professional dance team.  To help capture the spirt of the day, all children are invited to wear 1940s style clothing, 

however, please can we ask that this is not an evacuee costume. 

 

 
 

We are requesting a contribution of £4.00 for this activity. This amount is calculated assuming that each child takes 

part and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary 

contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the workshop. 

Please make payment via Scopay by 23rd November 2023.   No cash please.  

Please note that if your child receives pupil premium funding, this will be paid for from their allocation. 

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@castlehillprimary.net

